

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

Communiqué 1 GARDENING SUBCOMMITTEE

4 January 2023

Dear Residents,

Wishing you the happiest New Year filled with peace and love.

You may recall discussions last year on how to improve the communal gardens. ResCom has discussed ways to achieve what is understood to be a shared objective to ensure maintenance of the common areas and to explore potential enhancements.

We have agreed to explore the possibility of establishing a garden subcommittee comprising residents to assist in ensuring that the contractual maintenance is undertaken and to advise management on potential enhancements.

We hope that residents will volunteer for this task by submitting their names to me. We hope to hold an inaugural meeting of this subcommittee in the last week of January 2023.

Please submit your names to me by email at <u>laurain@iafrica.com</u> or by phone 1077 or 083 326 4139 by 13 January 2023.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Best,

Laurraine Lotter Chairman